



September 2025

Whole School Pantomime- 'The Snow Queen' Wednesday 17th December 2025

Dear Parents/Guardian

For our Christmas outing this year we have arranged to take the whole school to the Pantomime. We are going to the Parkway Cinema, Cleethorpes, to see 'The Snow Queen', on Wednesday 17th December 2025. The Pantomime will give opportunities for pupils to develop new skills through watching a live performance, these include Drama, Music and The Arts, as well as developing skills to boost confidence and improve social skill

In order to finance the visit, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £14.00. This can be made in full or in instalments from now until December. If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause for concern, then please get in touch and you can discuss the matter in confidence with the school office manager. Payments to be made via The Arbor App.

Please note if the school receives insufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.

Contributions can either be sent to your child's class teacher in an envelope marked with your child's name or handed in at the school office. You can now also pay online using the Arbor parent app.

We will set off and return within normal school hours. Children will be expected to wear their school uniform as usual.

We will be providing the children with crisps and a drink (non-fizzy) as a treat. If your child has any special dietary requirements or you would not like them to have the crisps and drink provided, then please let the office know by email, office@lspa.org.uk We would be happy to provide an alternative snack if preferred; however, children may not otherwise bring their own sweets or drinks unless agreed in advance.

Yours sincerely L Hackfath Head teacher

Laceby Stanford Primary Academy Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby, DN37 7AX

T. 01472 318003 E. office@lspa.org.uk

Discover how we make a difference at www.stanforgscnooi.org





unicef 🥨





